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Call for 2D Artists 

     

 

The Fontenelle Boulevard Art (FBA)lous! Project… 

The Fontenelle Boulevard Art (FBA)lous! 

Project invites local artists to create 

original 2D artwork that will be scanned, 

enlarged and printed as a streetlight 

mounted banner.  Two banners will be 

hung at the entrance to Fontenelle Blvd. 

- at the intersection of  Northwest Radial  

Highway and Military Avenue. 

The banners are part of a larger effort to celebrate the importance of  
 

Fontenelle Boulevard – honoring its history and making it a destination 

for health, fitness and art appreciation. 

 

Project specifics and entry form are available on the website: 

               http://thefbalousproject.weebly.com/  

Follow the project: www.facebook.com/FontenelleBoulevardArtProject  

 

Questions: Contact Trudy Swanson at  TheFBAlousProject@gmail.com   

                    or use the contact form on the above website. 
 

 

Submission Deadline: March 2, 2016   It’s going to be FBAlous! 
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